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Message From The Owners 

David Carnegie & Shamin Dharsee 

Qualitas Care Limited 

We hope you are all enjoying the Summer – in between 

the rain showers. We were very lucky with our Summer 

Fair – a lovely sunny day. We have lots of pictures of 

the event as well as lots of birthdays and anniversaries. 

We hope you enjoy them. 

Best Wishes, 

David and Shamin 

 

 

Live Music provided by Jeff Barnes added to the 

atmosphere and lots of the residents accompanied 

their relatives into the garden to enjoy the afternoon.  

 

A big thank you to everyone who helped on the stalls, 

donated items for raffle and tombola and those who 

baked cakes. 
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Summer Fair 2011  

 

We were lucky to enjoy glorious sunshine for our 

Annual Summer Fair which is always a popular event.  

Relatives and members of staff were so generous with 

donations of items for both the Raffle and the Tombola 

stall. 
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Internet and Skype 

 

We have extended wireless (“wifi”) internet coverage 

to all of the lower ground floor (garden floor), the 

ground floor and some of the upper floors. 

Among many other uses, this will enable us to set up a 

video conversation using Skype between one of our 

residents and a distant family member or friend. 

If anyone is interested in trying this out, please contact 

David or email us at info@whitelowhouse.co.uk. 

Mary and Norman 

Anniversary 

 

Special congratulations to Mary and Norman on 

celebrating their 69
th
 wedding anniversary in May - a 

wonderful achievement.  The couple enjoyed a musical 

afternoon and party with the other residents. 

Alice’s 90
th

 Birthday 

 

Alice celebrated her 90
th
 birthday in May. Alice was in 

party mood for the musical entertainment with brother 

Billy, niece Janette and other residents. 

Emma’s 100
th

 Birthday 

Family and friends gathered to enjoy a buffet and 

sherry to celebrate this very special birthday in June.  

Emma’s photo featured in the Visitor newspaper. 

 

Norman and Zita 

Anniversary 

 

Congratulations to Norman and Zita who celebrated 

their 65th wedding anniversary in June. They received 

a telegram from the Queen and enjoyed a lovely 

afternoon at Whitelow House with their family. 

Resident and Relative 

Survey 

It is once again time to send out our Resident and 

Relative Surveys. We had a good response last year, 

so please return your surveys to the office and if 

needed help your relative or friend to fill in theirs. 

These surveys are very important to help us to 

improve. As always, any comments or suggestions will 

be very welcome. 

 Follow us on Facebook – Whitelow House 
Nursing Home 
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